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Dear Parents,   

I am delighted to welcome you to the Eden Head Start program for the 2024-2025 
school year. As your Family Service Worker, I am here to support you and your 
family by providing early learning, health, and family well-being services. 

My goal is to build a strong partnership with you to ensure the success of both 
your family and your student. One key component of the program is our Family 
Partnership Process, where we will collaborate to identify your family's strengths, 
needs, obstacles, and interests. Together, we will set and achieve family goals to 
promote overall success. 

I am dedicated to utilizing program resources to help you reach your goals and 
accomplish your personal missions. We will go through the Family Partnership 
Process together, so please look out for the sign-up schedule in your child's 
classroom soon. 

I am excited to begin this journey with you. If you need any assistance before our 
visit, please feel free to contact me using the information below. I look forward to 
meeting you and supporting you in this exciting new school year. 

 
 
Thank you, 
Eden Head Start -Family Service Worker 
                         
 
  

Goals Are the 

Bridge Between 

Dreams And Success 

        

Mary Torres 
eden.headstart@cvcog.org 

325-869-8703 
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